
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We’re excited to announce the 6th Grade will be taking a field trip to Ellis Island on
Monday, May 19, 2025! Please note that students must be dropped off at Murray
Avenue School by 7 AM and picked up at 6 PM. Bus transportation to and from
school will not be available. Additionally, students need to bring a packed lunch from
home, as we will be eating on Ellis Island.

Please see the attached form for information regarding online registration, online
payment, and a complete schedule of the trip. If your child is planning to attend the trip,
please also fill out the attached medical form and return it to your child’s WIN teacher.
Completed forms and online payment are due Friday, January 17th.

Thank you for helping us make this trip a memorable experience!

Sincerely,

6th Grade Teachers

If you are interested in being considered as a chaperone for the field trip, please follow
these steps:

1. Complete the requested information below.
2. Detach and keep the top portion of this form for your records.
3. Submit the bottom portion to your child’s WIN teacher.

Please note: To chaperone, you must have the required clearances. The cost for adults
is $111. Chaperones will be randomly selected after the final number of students
attending has been determined. We cannot guarantee that all volunteers will be
selected to attend. Please do not register online until you have received confirmation
that you have been selected as a chaperone.

Name: _______________________________________________

Child’s Name: _________________________________________

Email: _______________________________________________

Phone Number: ________________________________________


